
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                         Hunger Commission Report 
July 2014 

 
 An appeal for letters to Congress was competed as part of Bread for the 

World, focused on reforming U.S. food aid.  Publicity was generated via a 
Sunday bulletin insert. 

 Commission member Nicole Hubert delivered to Loaves and Fishes 187 
pounds of food in support of local efforts to feed those in need. 

 The sack lunch program for homeless and needy individuals who stop by the 
church continues to operate on an efficient basis.  Currently there is a need 
for individual cans of tuna, chicken salad, fruit and peanut butter/cheese and 
crackers. 

 A number of church members participated in/supported the sharing of 
plants from their gardens and the tithing of garden produce is well under 
way! 

 The following UMCOR projects will be funded.  These are the Advance 
Specials that were approved in March but in different amounts. 

o Cambine Agriculture Program, Mozambique(3020561) - $500. 
o Accessibility to Clean Water, Ghana(3021026) - $1,000. 
o Mechanizing Women’s Palm Oil Processing, Ghana(120002) - $1,000. 

 


